MEMORANDUM
TO: 
English

FROM:
WCU Bookstore

RE:
Issues

DATE:
June 1, 2006
We regret to inform you that there has been a problem with one of your instructor’s textbook orders, for which you may or may not be at fault. Because the carbon on the form was not clear, due to folding or smudging or not pressing down hard enough, which is always a problem, we could not ascertain the name of the author of the book Epistles from the Planet Photosynthesis, let alone the publisher, which all instructors are supposed to list. Many instructors these days are lazy about such matters, not caring who has to do the work and then complaining when their books are late and the students come crying to us when it clearly isn’t our fault. The instructor is also supposed to list how many books he or she wants, the section number(s) of the courses, and other pertinent information such as the ISBN number and the department head’s signature, without which we unfortunately cannot proceed. We apologize for this inconvenience, and realize no harm may have been intended, but nonetheless we cannot process the order at this time. Next time, please review the email outlining textbook order procedures which all instructors are supposed to follow. This will make all our jobs easier. Let me know if you have any questions. 

